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CANADA DAY RETURNS TO AN IN-PERSON CELEBRATION AT 

 SCIENCE NORTH. 
 
(SUDBURY, ON) – Local media are invited to Science North for an in-person Canada 
Day event! Science North, the Sudbury Multicultural and Folk Arts Association, and 
KiSS 105.3 have come together to deliver a full-day experience with local talent, 
musical performances, cool science, and more. This year we hope you will join us in 
celebrating the community and culture of all Canadians, Indigenous Peoples, 
immigrants, and visitors to Canada/Turtle Island.  
 
There will be an opening ceremony followed by a Land Acknowledgement to get the day 
started. Then Come and witness the amazing local talents on the main stage, stroll and 
support vendors in the market, or try out one of the many treats and activities planned 
for this full-day event, and be sure to stick around for the fireworks display to close out 
the day. 
  
Science North are proud supporters of Reconciliation and working towards a better 
Canada for all. For more Indigenous resources please visit: Indigenous Tourism Ontario 
or Science North. 
 
This free family-friendly event will be taking place from 11:00 am-10:00 pm at the 
Science North outdoor grounds. For more details, sciencenorth.ca/canada-day follow us 
on social media for updates. This event is supported by the City of Greater Sudbury and 
the Government of Canada. 
 
Date: July 1, 2022 Time: 11:00 am to 10:00 pm 
Location: Science North outdoor grounds 
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Media Contacts: 

Erin McWhirter 

Marketing Specialist 

Science North & Dynamic Earth 

905-621-1454 | mcwhirter@sciencenorth.ca 

 

 

 

Science North is an agency of the Government of Ontario and a registered charity 
#10796 2979 RR0001.  

https://indigenoustourismontario.ca/news/national-day-for-truth-and-reconciliation/?fbclid=IwAR3AMR9hOVZNVJcLxD86D8-u2Su6VYLFdH6OYkvB6P9FEcj5fDcRkBzMob4
https://www.facebook.com/ScienceNorth/videos/1208638122933383/
https://www.sciencenorth.ca/canada-day
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